

ZIMBABWE REVENUE AUTHORITY COMMISSIONER GENERAL

WRITE TO:
THE COMMISSIONER GENERAL
ZIMBABWE REVENUE
AUTHORITY
PO BOX 4360
HARARE

TELEPHONE: +263-4-758891/5 FAX: +263-4-707400 TELEGRAPHS: HARARE

CALL AT:
RECEPTION
6th FLOOR ZB CENTRE
CORNER KWAME NKRUMAH
AVE/ FIRST STREET
HARARE

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE: NCB 06/2022 RETENDER

24 June, 2022.

TO: ALL BIDDERS

ADDENDUM 1: ZIMRA TENDER NO NCB 06/2022 RETENDER FOR THE PARTITIONING OF ZIMRA BELGRAVIA OFFICES

Following the site meeting held on the 22nd of June 2022 at ZIMRA Belgravia offices, you are advised to take note of the additional information for the site below.

- 1. Bidders are advised that the height for the partition walls should be 2.8m.
- 2. Bidders are also advised that the thickness for the boards should be 12.5mm

All the other requirements remain unchanged as per the NCB 38/2022 Retender 2 Bidding document.

Thank you.

T. Shonhiwa (Mr.)

Director Procurement Management Unit

ZIMRA